
 
 
Product Announcement 
 
 
Date: January 9th, 2009 
 
 
NetEx is pleased to announce HyperIP Software release 5.5.1 which is available, 
effective immediately. 
 
This new release provides support for HyperIP Data Transport Optimizer to 
operate with a VMware ESX platform. This provides the following benefits: 
 
 

 Eliminates the need for NetEx supplied hardware. 
 

 Allows customers added flexibility for the deployment of HyperIP 
into a VMware infrastructure environment. 

 
 For VMware, HyperIP is distributed via a CD/DVD. 

 
 
For customers of record, this is a critical maintenance release and is available as 
a no-charge upgrade. Consistent with our support policy:  
 

Support for HyperIP Release 5.5 ends on August 1, 2009.  
 
Support for HyperIP Release 5.4.6 ended on February 1, 2009.  
 
Earlier releases are unsupported.  

 
For more information, click on either of the following links: 
 
http://www.netex.com/contact   
http://www.netex.com/support/product-support. 
 
 
NetEx Marketing  


